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Virtual Drop-in Chats with Mayor Mayne 
 
Mayor Ed Mayne would like you to join him for a virtual chat, an opportunity to ask questions or chat 
about something of interest or concern to you. Due to public health orders related to the pandemic 
and the difficulty with meeting in-person, Coffee with the Mayor has not been held since summer 2020 
when it was held outdoors at the Parksville Museum. 
 
Just like with in-person Coffee with the Mayor sessions, we will schedule 15-minute, one-on-one chats 
with Mayor Mayne between 2 pm and 4 pm: 

Thursday, April 15  
Thursday, May 6 

 
Please email engage@parksville.ca to book your time on one of the days. 
 
These virtual drop-in chats with Mayor Mayne will provide a chance for casual conversation from your 
home, office or wherever you might be. You can connect face-to-face by joining with video or with 
audio or phone only. We will confirm your time and instructions will be emailed to you prior to your 
requested date/time. We look forward to connecting virtually. 
 

### 
 

 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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